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August 14, 2024 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

The City of Edgewood would like to invite you to attend a public meeting for an update of the Charter Oak 

and Tupman Roads intersection alignment project planned to begin June of 2025.  The public meeting will 

provide an update and share information related to the alignment of the Tupman Road and Charter Oak 

Road construction project.  City and school representatives will be on hand to provide history of the 

project, current proposed construction plans, estimated timelines and answer any questions regarding 

the impact to the community and school. 

The meeting will be held Tuesday, August 27, 2024 starting 6:30 pm at Liberty Hall, 550 Freedom Park 

Drive, Edgewood.  For information on the project and to receive updates you can follow the project by 

going to the following link https://edgewood-ky.civilspace.io/en. 
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